
 

 

Dear Parents, 

I trust everyone had a great Thanksgiving break. 

Here are the announcements for the week: 

 Vision Screening – Wednesday, December 4 – If you have not sent in the permission slip, 

please do so tomorrow. If we do not have the slip, your child will not participate. 

 Carol Sing – December 13 – Please look for more information. 

 Christmas Vacation – December 23 – January 3, 2020 – School will resume on Monday, 

January 6, 2020. 

Here is what we are learning in K4 this week: 

 We are talking about Outer Space. 

 We are emphasizing the letter H. 

 We are working on counting to 20 and recognizing those numbers. 

I trust everyone has a great week. As always let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Danielle Bellew 

K4 Teacher 

 


